
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF  
PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET  
AND HEARING TO CONSIDER  
ADOPTION OF PROPOSED  
FINAL BUDGET OF SAN  
SIMEON COMMUNITY  
SERVICES DISTRICT FOR  
FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Interim General Manager of the San 
Simeon Community Services District 
("District") has prepared a proposed final 
budget for fiscal year 2024-2025. The 
proposed Final Budget is available for 
inspection at the District office between 
the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:30 P.M., 
Monday through Thursday. The District office 
is located at 111 Pico Avenue, San Simeon, 
California 93452. 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the Board of 
Directors of the District will conduct a public 
hearing on the proposed Final Budget at 
a Special Meeting on 

August 29, 2024, commencing at 6 P.M., 

at the Coast Unified School District 
Board Room, 1350 Main St, Cambria, Ca 
93428. Any person may appear at the time 
of the hearing and be heard regarding 
any item in the proposed Final Budget, or 
regarding the addition of other items. 
Following the hearing. the Board of 
Directors may adopt the proposed Final 
Budget as the District's Final Budget for 
fiscal year 2024-2025 
 
August 15, 22, 2024 



 
 

 


